
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 9, 1995 

Dear Bob: 

Thank you for your letter bringing to my 
attention the impact of the E.U. Common 
Agricultural Policy reform on U.S. exports and 
urging the approval of wheat flour sales under the 
Export Enhancement Program. 

We are committed to ensuring the 
competitiveness of the U.S. agricultural exports 
despite budget constraints on the Export 
Enhancement Program. USDA is in close contact with 
the Millers National Federation on this issue and 
will continue to support its efforts to expand its 
exports. 

I am asking Acting Secretary Rominger to 
review this matter and share his findings with you. 
Once again, thank you for your comments. I look 
forward to your continued input and advice on this 
matter. 

~~- =onorable Bob Dole 
~lican Leader 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

Sincerely, 
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